
The New York Medicaid Management Information  
System (NYMMIS) Update  
The New York State Department of Health and Xerox Healthcare, LLC are continuing work on 
the design and development of NYMMIS.  
In early 2016, all new provider enrollments (enrollments for providers who are not currently 
enrolled in the New York State Medicaid program), will be handled by NYMMIS. Other 
functionality and activities will be added in releases throughout 2016 and 2017.  
In order for providers and all interested parties to stay up-to-date on process changes related to 
NYMMIS, all are being encouraged to sign up for the ListServ on the Interim NYMMIS website:  
http://www.interimnymmis.com/.  
In addition, training opportunities for NYMMIS are now available. Information on training 
sessions can also be obtained on the interim website. 
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